
AQIP BLAST 

 

ROCKET NATION LIFTOFF!!!!! 

 

As part of SAU Tech’s accreditation pathway (AQIP) , a group of SAU Tech employees 

attended a Strategy Forum in Oak Brook, IL May 2-4. It was a great experience and the 

team came away excited about what they learned about SAU Tech and can’t wait to 

share the experience and announce the  College’s next Action Project! 

STAY TUNED………... 

 
Strategy Forum Attendees: 

Dr. Jason Morrison, Phillip Allison, Dr. Terry Hutson, Gaye Manning, David 

McLeane, Jenny Sanders, and Dr. Valerie Wilson 
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